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_ Elder Ghigiarelli -MDE- <elder.ghigiarelli@maryland.gov>

Renewal of Lease to Operate Conowingo Dam

Carl Gallegos <carlmgallegos@aol.com> Wed, Jan 3, 2018 at 12:56 PM
To: elder.ghigiarelli@maryland.gov

Sir;

I am contacting you to voice my concern about the pending renewal of the lease for Exelon Corporation to operate the Conowingo
Dam. I believe it is absolutely vital that before the MD Department of the Environment grants certification for Exelon Corporation
to operate the Conowingo Dam, that a partnership must be developed between Exelon and the aquaculture industry, watermen, and
other entities that derive their livelihood from the Chesapeake Bay regarding timing of the release of water from the Conowingo
Dam. It is equally vital that the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission ascertain the formation of this partnership before approving
the lease for Exelon to operate Conowingo Dam.

Please feel free to contact me via e-mail or at the address shown below regarding this matter.

Carl M. Gallegos, Ph.D.

24329 Waterview Dr.

Worton, MD 21678

E-mail: carlmgallegos@aol.com
Phone: 410-810-3143
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